
Renewed joint action with Ràdio Illa

Formentera Council (CiF) president Jaume Ferrer and Paco Pérez, president of the Associació
Cultural Audiovisual de Formentera (ACAF), have put their signatures on a joint action plan on
content production at the island's public radio station, Ràdio Illa. The signing took place today at
12 midday in the plenary hall of the local administration.

  

President Ferrer said he was glad to be renewing the joint agreement, which this year provides
a more substantial grant —40,000 euros compared to 33,000 last year—«so that Ràdio Illa can
continue growing into its role and carry on providing more and better content». Ferrer
congratulated Ràdio Illa on its work over the years, a quality service he says is appreciated by
the Council and the people of Formentera alike.

  

The ACAF president gave special thanks to the CiF for trusting the group's ability to deliver
results. Pérez also thanked Ràdio Illa listeners and the workers at the station that make daily
operations possible. He noted, finally, that 2016 is a year of anniversaries: this year ACAF will
turn 10 and the station will turn 30. He mused, «Ràdio Illa has become our island's go-to
station, and we want to keep it that way». As for ACAF's biggest targets for 2016:
«ever-increasing news reports and the creation a news portal».
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